My

Derouen, Andrea

R e Y E ==
From: Paul, Shauna A <shauna.paul@jefferson.kyschools.us>
Sent: Wednesday, September 6, 2017 10:31 AM
To: Derouen, Andrea
Subject: NDF 17-18

Good Morning. First and foremost thank you on behalf of Southern and the YSC for your on going support. I
wanted to touch base on a few things regarding our 2017-18 NDF Grant Application, it is sufficient that the
reimbursement is from the application date. Thank you for your consideration and time.

Thanks,
Shauna Paul

Youth Service Center Coordinator
Southern High School, Area 3
8620 Preston Hwy.

Louisville, KXY 40219

(502) 313-4535



